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From: Sager, John E - DNR
To: "Matthew Turner"
Cc: David Beattie
Subject: RE: JS: Waste Management Plan and Surface Water Monitoring Plan and Tank info
Date: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 5:05:00 PM


Matt and Dave,
 
I reviewed the Surface Water Monitoring Plan.   Section 5 appears to reflect our decisions on plan
modification based on observed results from past sampling.  The only change we discussed that is
not included is Superior Refining’s decision to continue monitoring for SVOCs instead of PAHs.  I have
no objection to continued SVOC analysis. 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 


John Sager
Phone: (715) 392-7822
John.sager@wisconsin.gov
 


From: Matthew Turner [mailto:Matthew.Turner@huskyenergy.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 2:33 PM
To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: David Beattie <David.Beattie@huskyenergy.com>
Subject: JS: Waste Management Plan and Surface Water Monitoring Plan and Tank info
 
Hey John,
 
I’ve attached a few files for your reference:
-The signed Waste Management Plan
-The updated (fewer/updated locations and analytes) Surface Water Sampling and Analysis Plan
-The Oil Movement Storage Tank Information list
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Matt Turner
Environmental Technologist
Superior Refining Company LLC
Office: 715-398-8434
Cell: 715-969-4873
2407 Stinson Ave, Superior, WI 54880
www.huskyenergy.com
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